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ADDENDUM

April 4, 2022

Following the submission of the November 1, 2020 Final Report on the Legislative Hearings for
the 2020 Educational Adequacy Study, we found it necessary to increase the foundation
funding amount for the second year (2022-2023) of the current biennium.

An increase of $64 to the per-pupil foundation funding amount is intended to provide an
increase in the matrix for school districts’ contributions of $300 per month per participating
employee for public school employees’ health insurance beginning Jan. 1, 2023.

The $64 increase to the foundation funding amount was provided in Section 5 of Act 111 of the
2022 Fiscal Session.
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